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October 1, 2020

Michelle Shapiro

Re: Executive Order No. 2 Penalty
Dear Ms. Shapiro:

At its meeting on September 29, 2020, the State Ethics Commission (“Commission”) considered
your request for a waiver of the fine imposed for failing to file your 2020 Financial Disclosure
Statement (“FDS”) by the July 31, 2020 deadline. After considering all relevant information, the
Commission denied your request for a waiver of the assessed fine. Please remit a check in the
amount of $150, made payable to the State of New Jersey, within two weeks of your receipt of this
letter.

Very truly yours,

STATE ETHICS COMMISSION
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For the Commission
Mark T. Holmes
Executive Director
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